
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Single-Family Update 
 

 

 

 

 

The Redesigned URLA and ULAD Mapping Document are Here 

 
Today, Freddie Mac and Fannie Mae published the redesigned Uniform Residential Loan 
Application (URLA) and corresponding Uniform Loan Application Dataset (ULAD) Mapping 
Document. These changes are the first material updates to the URLA in over 20 years and 
are the result of extensive collaboration with industry participants and government 
agencies. 
 
Read our Single-Family News Center article for details on the redesigned URLA and the 
ULAD.  
 
For More Information  

• Visit our new URLA/ULAD web page. 
• Check out our new Uniform Mortgage Data Program fact sheet. 
• Read today’s Single-Family News Center article. 
• Contact your Freddie Mac representative. 
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